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15th March 2025

Dear all,










          

We write to consult with you on our plans to change our Nursery/Pre-school to Governor led provision.

We are intending to offer provision for 2 year old children in addition to that of 3 year olds. The main school age range will then be 4-11 year olds. This will be from 3rd September 2025.

Under the new proposals we will have more flexibility. You will still see the same familiar faces, with experienced and passionate staff, according to the necessary adult to child ratios. 

There will be no disruption to our current provision and there will be no impact on the current function or quality you are already used to receiving.

This consultation ends on 13th April 2025.

Our governing body will consider any feedback you may wish to offer before making a final recommendation to run our Nursery/Pre School as Governor led provision under Section 27 of the Education Act. 

Please contact school for any further information. We are always here to help enquiries@st-peterscofe.lancs.sch.uk
Kind regards

The Governors
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Fulwood St Peter’s CE Primary School and Peter’s Rabbit Nursery


























